CITY OF

CLOVERDALE

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY OF CLOVERDALE PLANNING COMMISSION

Please be advised that the regular meeting of the City of Cloverdale Planning Commission scheduled
for Tuesday, October 2, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. has been canceled.

A special meeting of the City of Cloverdale Planning Commission is scheduled for Tuesday, October 16,
2018. An agenda will be posted for this meeting in accordance with the Government Code.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Linda Moore, Deputy City Clerk/HR
Tech, by email at Imoore@ci.cloverdale.ca.us, or by phone at (707) 894-1712.

For further information about past and current Planning Commission Agendas, please visit the City’s
website at http://www.cloverdale.net/agendacenter.
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